
The Stettler Adult Learning Centre is busy
getting ready for our Winter and Spring season
course offerings – and we hope you’ll find
something of interest to attend. This newsletter
outlines the courses and programs we are
currently registering for – but please watch our
Facebook page and website for additional
programs that are upcoming. You can look
forward to language classes, sessions on
working with your smartphones and tablets,
job search skills, financial security & planning,
and others!

 A spending plan is a plan for how you will
spend your money so you can best meet your
needs and goals. It will help you find ways to
put aside money for the future. We’ll talk about
how to manage your money online and in
your daily life. When you feel good about your
money management, you’re less stressed. 

Money Matters
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Message for our LearnersNew Futures
Workshop Coming
Soon

Upcoming Events

Job search skills from
resume/cover letter building to
interview skills and online
applications.

January 13th - 16th
9am-3pm
FREE

In partnership with:



Develop your
digital skills

This month, your SALC will be
hosting several programs intended

to improve your digital skills. 



Family Literacy Day will be celebrated on January 27th this year!

With that date in mind, our goal as your Stettler Adult Learning Centre is to
promote lifelong learning in the community.  This day is an excellent

opportunity to celebrate by participating in learning activities with your
family and close ones. 

 We welcome you to be creative and use your reading, and writing skills to
make Monday, January 27, 2025 a day of inspiration, curiosity and creativity

for everyone in Stettler and the surrounding district!

Family Literacy Day



PRACTICE ENGLISH  CONVERSATION IN A
SMALL GROUP SETTING.

WEDNESDAYS FROM 2-3PM FREE




